
Please join the  
La Habra Police Dept. 

for TIP-A-COP  

What: This annual fundraising event, at Red Robin  
Restaurants,  is organized by the Law Enforcement Torch 
Run for Special Olympics Southern California.  Your very 
own La Habra Police Department personnel, along with 
Special Olympics athletes, will be working together  
to earn “tips” and raise funds for Special Olympics. 

 

When:  Thursday, October 16th, at Red Robin 
             1631 W. Imperial Highway, La Habra 

        
5:00 - 9:00 pm 

 

Why? “Tip-A-Cop” generates tremendous community 
goodwill and public awareness for Special Olympics  
and the positive impact of this worthwhile program.  

The “Tip-A-Cop” event also raises much needed funding 
for Special Olympics.  


